
Dear  
 
I am writing regarding FOI DOF/2022-0155 received on 27th April 2022. 
 
I believe that some of the documents attached originate from TEO & therefore felt it 
would be appropriate to consult with TEO FOI unit in regards to their potential 
release. TEO FOI unit responded to the same request as a normal course of 
business request on 27th April 2022.  
 
Could you please advise whether you consider the attached documents as being 
within the scope of the request? If so, are you content for their release, alternatively 
could you advise of any potential exemptions? 
 
The response is due to the requester by 8th June 2022, I would appreciate if you 
could provide advice by close of play 1st June. 
 
If you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact us. Please remember to 
quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
FOI/EIR Unit  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
foi@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk  

                                                
 
FOI/EIR Unit 
Department of Finance 
2nd Floor West Clare House 
303 Airport Road West 
Belfast 
BT3 9ED  
 
Email: foi@finance-ni.gov.uk 
 
Date: 27 May 2022 

 
Ref:  DOF/2022-0155 
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